
 
April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable Peter A. DeFazio 

Chairman 

Committee of Transportation & Infrastructure 

2165 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Sam Graves 

Ranking Member 

2164 Rayburn House Office Building 

Committee of Transportation & Infrastructure 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Hilton Head Airport Expansion project in the surface 

transportation reauthorization legislation.  

 

The project sponsor for this project is Beaufort County and the project is located at Hilton Head 

Airport in Hilton Head, SC 

 

The funding is designated for intersection improvements that would expand the size and capacity 

of the airport terminal. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following 

benefits: address capacity concerns at the airport, allow for more efficient travel, and increase 

commerce in the region. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

All the best, 

 

 
Nancy Mace 

Member of Congress 

4/27/2021 


